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From January 25th to 29th, 2018, the first HJ National Seminar Sunghwa Peru was held in our 

headquarters in Lima City. 43 Young people from all over the nation participated in this National 

Seminar, many of them were second generations and also we had two members from Venezuela. 

 

During five days the participants received educations including Divine Principle, Pure Love, leadership 

and filial piety. Also participants had group activities, recreation games, sports, walk and culture night. 

 

During this seminar, many of the young people came out inspired with the desire to maintain their purity 

and after finishing their high school studies, they want to participate in the fulltime CARP course and be 

able to fulfill their responsibility as children of filial piety. 

 

 


